
SPECIAL BULLETIN 

November 27-30, 1956 

During the week of November 27-30 personnel from the Foreign 
1v!ission Board of the Southern Baptist Convention will be visiting our 
campus and interviewing any ~tudents interested in foreign missions, as 
well as those definitely planning on service on the foreign field. The 
following is a schedule of activities for the week: 

Nov. 28 Mr. Elmer West, PersonI1el Director of the Foreign Mission Board, 
will be interviewing students with possible interests lying in 
the foreign field. (Room 204 Wait Hall) 

Mr. West will be speaking in ChapeL 

Nov. 29 Mr. West and Miss Edna Frances Dawkins (Room 20.5 Wait Hall) will 
continue interviewing students intorested in foreign mri.ssions. 

Nrv. JO The throe Area Secretaries will be on campus for the purpose of 
interviewing students who will b0 finishing their seminary training 
in 1957 and are interested in going to th0 foreign field soon 
thereafter. 

Dr. George Sadler, Secretary to Africa, Europe, and the 
Near East (Room 301, Wait Hall) 

Dr. Frank Means, Secretary to La tin America (Room 212 Wait Hci.11) 
Dr. Winston Crawley, Secrckry to the Orient (Room 208, Wait Hall) 

Mrs. Elmo Scoggin will be in the Johnson classroom building today 
from 10:30 to 3:00 for th8 purpose of making ~ppointments. 

Dear Students: 

We are approaching that time of year ·when we will hr.1ve the largest 
number of calls on our Student Aid Fund. We are planning a special emphasis 
during the month of December on Student Aid. We hope that many will make 
this a part of their Christmas giving. During the next few weeks and 
especially during the Christmas holidays, won't you please call this matter 
to tho attention of your fricnds0 The Public Relations office has an ample 
supply of the attached folder in case ycu know someone who you think might 
be interested in helping us. 

B(m C. Fis:icr 
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